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UPCOMING WORK

Drilling and grouting on Bastion Street will be
continuing for the next several weeks.

Excavation for the soil cells on the west side of
Commercial Street, south of Bastion began this
week and will continue. Soil cell installation is
scheduled for next week.

While the soil cell installer is working south of
Bastion Street, Windley Contracting is planning
on continuing with excavations for some of the
pocket soil cells north of Bastion Street.

THE NEWS

With Bastion Street now closed to vehicle traffic
between Skinner Street and Adam Grant Horne
Lane, the drilling and grouting work for the mine
voids has begun.

The boreholes that have been drilled so far have
given the team the opportunity to collect videos
of the underground conditions. Early results have
been promising and show mostly areas of loose
rubble rather than large open voids.

QUESTION OF THE WEEK:

When will the Phase 1 construction work be

completed? Will the Night Market be affected?
www.nanaimo.ca/goto/ProjectCommercial

Construction is expected to be substantially
complete in May of this year, with some cleanup
and low impact work taking place in June
(landscaping for example).
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The Night Market opening date is not expected CITY OF NANAIMO

to be impacted.




